
December 2022 Newsletter 

Happy Holidays from HART!!! 

HART of Folsom is celebrating this joyous season and a blessed year of outreach in our 

community.  

 

This year, thanks to our many faithful supporters, we were able to fund our four Bidwell 

Studio apartments and two trailers, which provided some of our formerly unhoused neighbors 

a place to call home. With all of our current occupants working and succeeding, 2023 looks 

full of hope.  

 

We are also well prepared to begin our Folsom Winter Shelter on January 8, 2023. This is 

our 6th year! We’re so thankful and appreciative for the volunteers, churches, local 

restaurants, community groups, and individuals who support the shelter with their donations, 

time, and skills.  If you haven’t already signed up for a weekly shelter volunteer position (we 

need storage pod attendants, weekend drivers, and substitutes especially), please visit our 

website here to sign up. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Rain! Hail! Lightning! Thunder!? 

HART Volunteers Won't Go Under 

The HART booth at the December 4th Sutter Street Craft Fair braved the elements to 

support the unhoused. A huge THANKS to all who participated and came out on that rainy 

day. Christine Canelo donated a beautiful Advent quilt, complete with goodie pockets, 

towards our raffle prize, which also included a Big 5 gift certificate. We were able to sign up 

new volunteers and make valuable community connections. And we were even rewarded with a 

double rainbow at the end of the day! 
 

 

_________________ 
 

 

 

https://hartoffolsom.org/

